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563 We the undersigned of Byron 
Gardens, Tilbury, wish that 
Thurrock Council implement a 
one-way system for safety. 

9 June 2022 Email Julie Rogers As part of the National Cycle Network route 13 
improvements currently being developed and 
implemented along Brennan Road, the Council 
will be undertaking consultation with residents of 
this part of Tilbury with regards to setting up 
Home Zones, to address the issue identified in 
the petition and to reduce vehicle speed to 
compliment the cycle improvements. This 
request will be investigated as part of this overall 
scheme and will be assessed for inclusion in the 
list of measures that we intend to engage with 
resident on. This engagement process will likely 
proceed at the end of August/beginning of 
September, with implementation by the end of 
the financial year. 


